
Eureka Township Minutes January 14, 1991 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Schindeldecker.  Present were Supervisors Curry, Johnson, 
Kadlec, and Topp, Clerk Leine and Treasure Schulz. 

 
Curry moved to accept minutes as written, seconded by Kadlec and carried. 
 
Kadlec moved to accept treasure report as read, seconded by Kadlec and carried.  

 
Clerk Leine introduced bills totaling $12,479.36.  Bills include ALF  2 nd half payment, Dakota City hazard 
signs, and TWP officers fees.  Vermillion WMO was again tabled waiting for a detailed report of what that 
commission has done.  Kadlec moved to pat these bills, seconded by Curry and carried. 

 
Jim Benson and the Townboard went over Highview extension paper work.  Chairperson to setup meeting with 
Grannis to get clarification of contract. 
 

Cheryl Monson, 250th and Dodd, asked what must be done to open a dance hall for wedding parties.  Parties 
would be on Saturday nights from May to October.  MS Monson informed the board that both the State and the 
County have no codes against this enterprise.  Board informed MS Monson that a conditional use permit would 
be needed, and how to go about the C.U.P. process.    

 
Clerk Leine informed the board that the septic fee payed to the county did go up as of Jan 1 1991, from $35.00 
to $37.00. 
 

Johnson moved to adjourn, seconded by Kadlec and carried. 


